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Dear Parents/Carers,  

Sport  

Last Saturday, 75 of our children travelled to central London to run in the Mini London 
Marathon. 40 Children in Reception to Year 4 
took part in a 1 mile race and another 35 
children in year 5/6 took part in a 2.6km race. It 
was a brilliant day out and a fantastic 
experience for all those lucky enough to be able 
to take part. Our runners ran through part of 
the historic London Marathon course and 
finished through the same finish line where all 
runners in the full London Marathon finish. 

We are so proud of all of our runners who not only enjoyed the day out but put up 
some very impressive times in the event. We look forward to competing again in next 
year's event. Well done to everyone who took part and a special thank you to Adam, 
from Rose Academy, for organising and supporting on the day. You can see some 
photos by clicking here.  

Our Year 3/4 gymnastics team took part in the haringey gymnastics championships on 
26th April. It is a great event where each gymnast takes part in 3 routines which they 
have been learning. They are floor, body management and the vault. Our 4 gymnasts 
performed brilliantly and really impressed during their routine. We finished 9th out of 
all schools in Haringey. A huge well done to  
Year 4: Elena, Dougie and Benjamin.  

Year 3: Alice 

Trips 

Red class had their trip to St Paul’s 
Cathedral this week. The children have 
been looking forward to this trip for many 
weeks, due to a cancellation last term. 
They all had a wonderful time and 
behaved beautifully. Thank you to the 
parent/carer helpers who accompanied 
them. Click here to some photos.  

 

South Harringay School  

School Streets  

We have word that the start of 
the  proposed School Street has 
been delayed while the Local Au-
thority considers the feedback 
received during the consultation 
period. It has been suggested that 
the earliest the start would be is 
in June. We will write to you with 
further information once we are 
informed.  

SRE workshop 

We held our workshop for par-
ents on our Sex and Relationships 
Education curriculum last week. It 
was a popular event. There was 
an opportunity to ask questions 
and view some of the resources 
we use. If you missed the event 
and you still have questions, feel 
free to speak to your class teach-
er at pick-up time or email us and 
we can arrange for someone to 
contact you.  

Safeguarding  

Last Friday, we had Tony Hartney 
C.B.E. visit us for the day. Tony 
retired from his post as 
Headteacher of Gladesmore Sec-
ondary School last year.  He is 
now performing a range of school 
improvement roles, which include 
providing a thorough audit of 
schools’ safeguarding practise 
and procedures. Tony was very 
impressed with the quality of 
safeguarding at South Harringay. 
He was particularly pleased with 
how well our children behaved 
and understood how to keep 
themselves safe.  

 

 

 

Monday 1 May– Bank holiday school closed 

Tuesday 2 May– Teachers strike school closed 

Monday 8 May– Bank holiday school closed 

Tuesday 9 May– Reception local trip to Railway Fields  

Friday 19 May– Class photos  

 

http://southharringayschools.co.uk/south-harringay-runs-the-mini-marathon/
http://southharringayschools.co.uk/south-harringay-runs-the-mini-marathon/
http://southharringayschools.co.uk/red-class-visit-st-pauls/


Friends of South Harringay News 

 

 

Our mathlete for last week: Ethan Yellow class 4160 points  

   Our mathletics class last week: 6 Maple     

A special mention to Gul, in 6 Maple, who managed to score 1360 points last week. Well done Gul! 

 

Our mathlete for this week: Lei 6 Maple 1390 Points  

Our mathletics class this week: 5 Elm  

 

   

Our star readers for last week:  Charlotte  3 Acacia   Our star readers for this week: Raphael 3 Acacia  

             Robin 4 Poplar                                                  Eliz 4 Cherry  

             Lola 5 Magnolia                           Daniel 5 Elm 

             George 6 Acer              Otis 6 Acer  

                             

 Quiz master class: 3 Willow                      Quiz master class: 3 Acacia   

Round up 

Before Easter 
we held a 
Reception 
Movie Night 
and a delicious bake sale. 
We raised over £600, a rec-
ord breaking sum, through 
the sale of your cakes and 
almost £170 through movie 
ticket sales! Thank you for 
your donations.  

New PSA Chair needed 

Lucy Morris, our current Chair 
will be stepping down at the end 
of the Summer term. If you have 
the passion and drive to support 
the school, as Lucy has shown, 
then you could be our next Chair. 
Lucy is happy to share her advice 
and experience, which has been 
extremely rewarding, so please 
get in touch at 
psa@friendsofsouthharringay.org 

Thank you Riders 

Thank you to everyone that took part in the scootathon, luckily 
the rain held off and all the children were determined to do 
many laps with quite a few doing over 20! If you didn’t get a 
chance to come along you could still DIY this weekend please 
let us know and your child will still get a certificate. Certificates 
will be going to school next week so please can all sponsorship 
money be paid using the link below. We are 
getting matched funding for this event so every-
thing that is donated (up to £500) will double.  
 
https://www.peoplesfundraising.com/
fundraising/scootathon2023 

Summer Fair 17 June 

Hopefully the date of the fair is in your dairies. The theme this year is 'friendship'. Now we need to make it the best fair ever!  

We have lots of jobs and ways for parents to get involved. 

Prize donations 

We need prizes for the raffle- some come from local businesses but perhaps you can offer something too from your company or own 
connections? All donations welcome.  

Toys, books, clothes 

Time for a clear out! If they are in near perfect condition, i.e not broken, stained or ripped we want them. All donations to the school 
office please.  

Sign up sheets 

We will be putting a list of the stalls and jobs needed to be completed on classlist. Please take a look and put your name down for 
which ones you're happy to help with. Many hands make light work so we need everyone to be involved. There are big and small jobs 
so plenty of ways to help.  

Corporate Match Funding  

Our fundraising benefits massively from corporate match funding and benefits in kind. If your organisation has a scheme we can apply 
to, as a registered charity, please let us know!  

If you have any questions about the fair or want more information on how to get involved email psa@friendsofsouthharringay.org 

mailto:psa@friendsofsouthharringay.org
https://www.peoplesfundraising.com/fundraising/scootathon2023
https://www.peoplesfundraising.com/fundraising/scootathon2023
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